

# DAVID NEWS

### December 5, 2018

#### <u>CHILDREN IN SANTA'S DREAMS - DEADLINE IS</u> THIS FRIDAY, DECEMBER 7TH

The CISD Police Department would like to invite you to help make a child's dream come true. We are collecting **NEW** unwrapped gifts for boys and girls of all ages to be wrapped and given to families who might not otherwise have a wonderful holiday without your assistance. Please send all gifts to David Elementary by Friday, December 7th. A bin is located in the main hallway next to the front office. If you have any questions, please contact the front office at 281-298-4700.

#### <u>SUPER HERO HEADQUARTERS - LOGO DESIGN</u> CONTEST - SEE ATTACHMENT

Again this year, we will give our student population a chance to have their artwork as our official design on a t-shirt for the spring fundraiser. All entries are due to the front office by Friday, December 14th. Please see the attached flyer for more specific instructions. The winner will have their design professionally copied on the computer by the screen printers' artist. The winner will also receive a free Spring Fest t-shirt for his/herself, the teacher and the immediate family! If you have any questions, please contact Alicia Lyczkowski at alycz34@yahoo.com.

#### **FOURTH GRADE PROGRAM**

The fourth grade program, *The Polar Express,* will be held on Tuesday, December 18th, at 2:00 and 6:30 p.m. Fourth grade parents are invited to attend an open house immediately following the evening performance.

#### **EARLY RELEASE DAY - WED., DECEMBER 19TH**

Wednesday, December 19th, will be an early release day for all CISD students. The school day will begin at 8:05 a.m. and end at 12:10 p.m. Normal bus routes will run beginning at 12:10 p.m. If possible, students are encouraged to bring a sack lunch that day due to time constraints. However, a full menu will be available for purchase. Lunch times will be as follows:

K	10:55	1st	11:00	2nd	11:05
3rd	11:10	4th	11:15		

We request that parents not join their child for lunch on this day because all students will be eating in their classrooms.

#### **PAPA JOHN'S SPIRIT NIGHT**

On Wednesday, December 12th, PaPa John's will hold a Spirit Night for David Elementary. More information will come home next week.

	Marantan Essata
	<u>Upcoming Events</u>
Dec. 11	11 am PTO Meeting
Dec. 12	Spirit Night at Papa John's Pizza
Dec. 14	Entries Due for Super Hero
	Headquarters Logo Design
<b>Dec. 18</b>	2 & 6:30 pm 4th Gr. Program/Choir
	Performance
<b>Dec. 19</b>	Holiday Parties:
	8:45 am - 1st Gr.
	9 am - KG & 2nd Gr.
	9:30 am - 3rd Gr.
	10 am - 4th Gr.
	12:10 Early Release
Dec. 20 - Jan.	7 Winter Break
<b>Dec. 31</b>	Last Day to Purchase Yearbook for \$30
Jan. 8	Students Return to School
Jan. 15	11 am PTO Meeting
Jan. 21	Student Holiday
Jan. 25	NEAT KID'S Pep Rally at CPHS
Feb. 12	11 am PTO Meeting
Feb. 15	David Spring Fest - Super Hero
	Headquarters (Spring Fundraiser)
Feb. 16	DI Regional Tournament - Oak Ridge HS
Feb. 18	Student Holiday
Feb. 22	Go Texan Day
Feb. 26	Spring Photos
Feb. 28	2 & 6:30 pm 1st Gr. Program
March 5	11 am PTO Meeting
	•

## YEARBOOOK SALES - ONLY THREE WEEKS LEFT TO ORDER BEFORE PRICE INCREASE

Sales are underway for the 2018-2019 yearbook. You can purchase the yearbook at <a href="www.jostens.com">www.jostens.com</a>. The price of the yearbook is \$30 until December 31, 2018. Beginning January 1st, the price will increase to \$40 until February 22, 2019. Please note that this will be the last day for all orders.

## GIFTED AND TALENTED NOMINATIONS ARE DUE BY DECEMBER 19TH

Nominations open October 2nd - December 19th, for the Conroe ISD Gifted and Talented program. Although the testing will not take place until February, nominations are accepted at this time. Nominations can be made by the parents and/or teachers. If you are interested in nominating your child, you may want to discuss this with your child's teacher. Nominations will be accepted through December 19th. You may request a nomination form from the front office or if you have any questions, please call Kathy Clark at 281-298-4700. You can also find the nomination form and other GT information on the CISD GT homepage.

#### **DYNAMITE DOLPHINS**

The following students were chosen for showing the character trait of gratitude during the month of November. We are very proud of these students!

#### **Kindergarten**

Mrs. Allen - Mina Moutem-Duran Mrs. Genseal - Kennedy Andrews

Mrs. Kent - Joe Cheatham Ms. Lewis - Reagan Kalivoda Mrs. Nusbaum - Gunner Perkins Mrs. Shaw - Titan Estus

#### **First Grade**

Mrs. Andrews - Maddie Whitney

Ms. Arita - Aubree Harig Mrs. Buck - Lily Kate West Mrs. Cook - Avery Wingo

Mrs. Hudson - Alexander Schen Miss Morte - Taylor D'Andrea

#### **Second Grade**

Mrs. Bass - Jace Brennan

Mrs. McCormick - Eliana LeBlanc

Mrs. Rabold - Jayme Carter Mrs. Silveira - Alyson Spilker

Mrs. Tasch - Lea Herrera

Mrs. Williams - Kolbe Kiesz

#### **Third Grade**

Ms. Colson - Isabelle Bain

Mrs. Loving - Finley Thornburgh Mrs. McGowan - Nina Dumlao

Mrs. Moss - Abbie DeLange

Mrs. Solis - Lindy Gan

Mrs. Wright - Martina Carbajo

#### **Fourth Grade**

Mrs. Belanger - Emma Brown

Miss Darling - Major Scott

Ms. Fortune - Amber De La Torre

Mrs. Moleres - Amelie Broos

Miss Nelson - Isabella Perugini

Mrs. Robey - Carter Peterson

Mrs. Smith - Hayden Duewall

#### **COUNSELOR'S CORNER**

The Counselor's new CANVAS Page is now up and running. Please visit Mrs. Brown's CANVAS page for upcoming informational programs, and helpful resources for parents. If you have any questions or need help, please call the front office at 281-298-4700.

#### **BOX TOPS - WINTER COLLECTION**

Our winter Box Tops collection for the 2018-2019 year is underway. Participation is easy. Simply clip the Box Tops from participating products, place them in a Ziploc bag or envelope (labeled with your child's teacher's name and grade), and have your student drop them in the collection bin located near the front office. One class per grade level will earn a prize for collecting the most Box Tops during each collection period (fall, winter and spring), so start clipping! Please mark your calendar for our winter submission deadline, Friday, February 15, 2019. If you have any questions, please contact Cathy Bleakley or Carly Jones at <a href="mailto:DavidPTOvendor@gmail.com">DavidPTOvendor@gmail.com</a>. Standings as of Friday, November 30th are:

<b>KINDERGA</b>	<u>RTEN</u>	<b>1ST GRADE</b>	1ST GRADE		
Genseal	205	Arita	256		
Allen	49	Morte	138		
2ND GRADE 3RD GRADE					
Tasch	188	Moss	78		
Bass	100	Loving	64		
4TH GRADE					
Robey	58	Clark/Stokes	14		
Darling	34				

#### NON-DISCRIMINATION

The Conroe Independent School District (District) as an equal opportunity educational provider and employer does not discriminate on the basis of race, color, national origin, sex, religion, age, or disability in educational programs or activities that it operates or in employment matters. The District is required by Title VI and Title VII of the Civil Rights Act of 1964, as amended, Title IX of the Education Amendments of 1972, the Age Discrimination Act of 1975, as amended, Section 504 of the Rehabilitation Act of 1973, the Americans with Disabilities Act, as well as Board policy not to discriminate in such a manner.

For information about **Title IX rights or Section 504/ADA rights**, contact the Title IX Coordinator or the Section 504/ADA coordinator at 3205 W. Davis, Conroe, Texas 77304; (936) 709-7752.